Sandz Kitchen

From: thamas neufeld <tneufeld77@gmail.com>

Sent: Woednesday, August 2, 2017 7:26 AM

To: Sandy Kitchen

Cc Nelson Santos

Subject: Agenda correspondence 169 prince albert (zba xxxx)

After careful review of the zoning application for 169 Prince Albert, 1 am not in favour of the zoning
amendment. I believe the residents of this street have valid concerns with the proposed zoning amendment.
Those concerns include increased traffic, reduced land value and the loss of integrity this prominent street once
held. While the number of total units has been reduced from a previous application, I remain of the opinion that
the zoning change is not in keeping with the original plan of this street.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Neufeld



